
John


From: John


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 12:56 PM


To: <julie.roberts@noaa.gov>


Subject: Key West Resident


Dear Julie Kay Roberts,


I have read recent reports that you have instructed staff not to contradict statements by the President.


Regardless of your political views ……………………….. Shameful and cowardly.


Sincerely,


John Wilkins



	Key West Resident

